
RÉSUMÉ DIGEST

ACT 160 (HB 571) 2022 Regular Session Gadberry

Existing law requires the La. State Uniform Construction Code Council (council) to review,
evaluate, and update the State Uniform Construction Code no later than five years following
publication of the most recent code to be adopted as provided for in existing law (R.S.
40:1730.28).

New law retains existing law and authorizes the council to suspend the five-year time period
in which a new code must be adopted, for up to one year, if the suspension is necessary
because of extraordinary circumstances.

New law defines the term "extraordinary circumstances".

Effective August 1, 2022.

(Amends R.S. 40:1730.26(3))


